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  Proceedings of International Conference on
Recent Advancement on Computer and Communication
Basant Tiwari,Vivek Tiwari,Kinkar Chandra
Das,Durgesh Kumar Mishra,Jagdish C.
Bansal,2018-04-18 The book is a compilation of
best papers presented at International Conference
on Recent Advancement in Computer and
Communication (ICRAC 2017) organized by IMPLab
Research and Innovation Foundation, Bhopal, India.
The book covers all aspects of computers and
communication techniques including pervasive
computing, distributed computing, cloud computing,
sensor and adhoc network, image, text and speech
processing, pattern recognition and pattern
analysis, digital signal processing, digital
electronics, telecommunication technologies,
robotics, VLSI technologies, embedded system,
satellite communication, digital signal
processing, and digital communication. The papers
included are original research works of experts
from industry, government centers and academic
institutions; experienced in engineering, design
and research.
  CRC Handbook of Modern Telecommunications
Patricia A. Morreale,Kornel Terplan,2018-09-03
Addressing the most dynamic areas of the ever-
changing telecommunications landscape, the second
edition of the bestselling CRC Handbook of Modern
Telecommunications once again brings together the
top minds and industry pioneers in wireless
communication networks, protocols, and devices. In
addition to new discussions of radio frequency
identification (RFID) and wireless sensor
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networks, including cognitive radio networks, this
important reference systematically addresses
network management and administration, as well as
network organization and governance, topics that
have evolved since the development of the first
edition. Extensively updated and expanded, this
second edition provides new information on:
Wireless sensor networks RFID Architectures
Intelligent Support Systems Service delivery
integration with the Internet Information life
cycle and service level management Management of
emerging technologies Web performance management
Business intelligence and analytics The text
details the latest in voice communication
techniques, advanced communication concepts,
network organization, governance, traffic
management, and emerging trends. This
comprehensive handbook provides telecommunications
professionals across all fields with ready access
to the knowledge they require and arms them with
the understanding of the role that evolving
technologies will play in the development of the
telecommunications systems of tomorrow.
  Handbook of Research on Pattern Engineering
System Development for Big Data Analytics Tiwari,
Vivek,Thakur, Ramjeevan Singh,Tiwari,
Basant,Gupta, Shailendra,2018-04-20 Due to the
growing use of web applications and communication
devices, the use of data has increased throughout
various industries. It is necessary to develop new
techniques for managing data in order to ensure
adequate usage. The Handbook of Research on
Pattern Engineering System Development for Big
Data Analytics is a critical scholarly resource
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that examines the incorporation of pattern
management in business technologies as well as
decision making and prediction process through the
use of data management and analysis. Featuring
coverage on a broad range of topics such as
business intelligence, feature extraction, and
data collection, this publication is geared
towards professionals, academicians,
practitioners, and researchers seeking current
research on the development of pattern management
systems for business applications.
  The SAGE Handbook of Online Research Methods
Nigel G Fielding,Raymond M Lee,Grant
Blank,2016-09-30 This best-selling handbook has
been brought fully up-to-date with coverage of
recent developments in the field including social
media, big data, data visualization and CAQDAS.
  Starting an Online Business All-in-One For
Dummies Shannon Belew,Joel Elad,2017-01-17 Start a
successful online business—and be your own boss!
Being an online entrepreneur means more than just
building a website—and this book breaks down
everything you need to know to be successful.
Inside, you'll get plain-English explanations and
easy-to-follow instruction on online business
basics, legal and accounting issues, website
design, Internet security, boosting sales, e-
commerce, and so much more. While the ideas and
concepts behind starting an online business are
tried and true, the tools available to
entrepreneurs change and evolve quickly—and often.
Starting an Online Business All-in-One For Dummies
gets you up to speed on the best new tools,
resources, and communities, and shows you how to
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best leverage them to up your chances of success.
Discover your niche and create a business plan
Design your website and storefront Increase your
reach and market with social media Choose the best
web host for your needs If you're a budding
entrepreneur with dreams of running your own
online business, this book has everything you need
to get started and grow your company to
extraordinary heights!
  A-Z of Digital Research Methods Catherine
Dawson,2019-07-10 This accessible, alphabetical
guide provides concise insights into a variety of
digital research methods, incorporating
introductory knowledge with practical application
and further research implications. A-Z of Digital
Research Methods provides a pathway through the
often-confusing digital research landscape, while
also addressing theoretical, ethical and legal
issues that may accompany each methodology. Dawson
outlines 60 chapters on a wide range of
qualitative and quantitative digital research
methods, including textual, numerical,
geographical and audio-visual methods. This book
includes reflection questions, useful resources
and key texts to encourage readers to fully engage
with the methods and build a competent
understanding of the benefits, disadvantages and
appropriate usages of each method. A-Z of Digital
Research Methods is the perfect introduction for
any student or researcher interested in digital
research methods for social and computer sciences.
  Encyclopedia of Information Science and
Technology, Third Edition Khosrow-Pour,
Mehdi,2014-07-31 This 10-volume compilation of
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authoritative, research-based articles contributed
by thousands of researchers and experts from all
over the world emphasized modern issues and the
presentation of potential opportunities,
prospective solutions, and future directions in
the field of information science and technology--
Provided by publisher.
  EJKM Volume 8 Issue 1 ,
  Leading Issues in Knowledge Management, Volume
Two Ken Grant and John Dumay,2015-07-27 Knowledge
Management is here to stay. This book is a
compilation of a number of important papers on
this subject selected by two leaders in this field
of study. A wide range of topic have been chosen
which leads the reader through some of the most
important considerations in the field today. The
book argues that this thing called Knowledge
Management has been around for at least 25 years.
Yet despite being accused, at several times in
that period, of being nothing more than a passing
management fad or fashion, it has retained or
rather sustained interest by both academics and
practitioners. Publication levels in a variety of
related journals remains high and organisations
continue to implement strategies, processes and
systems to create and share knowledge assets of
importance to their business. One reason for this
situation is the reality that Knowledge Management
is, to a large degree, an amalgam of a number of
different academic areas. A variety of academic
disciplines (strategy, sociology, psychology, IT,
library sciences and accounting, to mention only a
few) have all made contributions. Practitioners
recognize the key terms and have a loose
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understanding of the general subject matter,
however formal education in the field is still
limited and focused in a few areas. Indeed only a
few KM departments exist across the world and most
KM education seems to occur in the library science
and IT faculties, and not in the business studies
departments, where it truly belongs. This book is
an important text for academics, researchers,
students and practitioners.
  ePub - Leading Issues in Social Knowledge
Management David Gurteen,2012-01-01 Perhaps one of
the most surprising if not actually unsettling
things about the Internet and the Web is that
there is always something new on the horizon and
that it is very difficult to see where this new
technology will take us. When ICT was just about
big computers and organisational systems it was
pretty obvious where the technology was moving us.
We all knew about Moore’s Law and that we were
going to have greater capacity, smaller and faster
devices every year. And during the 1990s and the
first decade of the third millennium we all became
used to what the Internet and the Web had to
offer. But Social Software in the form of Web 2.0
is different. It has put technology in the hands
of people who we would never have given it a
second thought a few years ago. Leading Issues in
Social Knowledge Management contains leading edge
research which addresses some of the main issues
for those of us who want to use Social Software in
a Knowledge Management context or who want to
study it or research it. There are 10 research
papers as well as an introduction from David
Gurteen who is a leading thinker in this field.



8

  Web Analytics Strategies for Information
Professionals Tabatha Farney,Nina
McHale,2014-01-01 Investing time in customizing
your settings in Google Analytics helps you get
the most out of the detailed data it offers,
particularly if your library’s web presence spans
multiple platforms.
  Advanced Computer Science Applications Karan
Singh,Latha Banda,Manisha Manjul,2023-09-15 This
new book brings together the most recent trends
related to AI, machine learning, and network
security. The chapters cover diverse topics on
machine learning algorithms and security
analytics, AI and machine learning, and ntework
security applications. The volume presents a
survey of speculative parallelism techniques,
performance reviews, and efficient power
consumption. The book also covers the concepts of
IoT, security early detection for COVID-19,
multimetric geoprahpical routing in VANETs, V2X
communication in VANET, and optimization of
congestion control scheme for VANETs. This book is
a comprehensive take on recent applications and
advancement in the field of computer science and
will be of value to scientists, researchers,
faculty, and students involved in research in the
area of AI, machine learning, and network
security.
  Keyword Intelligence Ron Jones,2011-10-19 A
unique book on the art and science of keyword
research Keyword research can make or break a
marketing campaign, an optimization strategy, and
pay-per-click ad campaigns. Written by a keyword
research expert, this essential resource drills
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home the importance of targeting the right
keywords or phrases in order to get traffic from
search engines and social media channels. Author
Ron Jones imparts his wisdom and experience for
determining which keywords will work based on a
searcher's intent and he shows you how to research
social, mobile, and video marketing tools that can
ultimately become the foundation of a marketing
campaign. Boasts detailed how-to information from
one of the world's leading keyword research
experts Helps you learn how to craft a successful
keyword campaign and capture a coveted spot on the
first page of a results page Pares down the
essential information you need to know to use
available tools to get keyword suggestions,
forecast web site traffic, perform competitive
research, and analyze results Walks you through
how to best apply keywords to SEO and PPC
campaigns as well as gain visibility with mobile
marketing and integrate with traditional marketing
efforts Features case studies, examples,
tutorials, tips, and previously undocumented
techniques No matter your level of experience
working with keywords, Keyword Intelligence is the
ultimate guide for learning how to best conduct
keyword research and craft winning marketing
campaigns.
  Design Solutions for Improving Website Quality
and Effectiveness Sreedhar, G.,2016-01-07 As the
Internet has evolved to become an integral part of
modern society, the need for better quality
assurance practices in web engineering has
heightened. Adherence to and improvement of
current standards ensures that overall web
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usability and accessibility are at optimum
efficiency. Design Solutions for Improving Website
Quality and Effectiveness is an authoritative
reference source for the latest breakthroughs,
techniques, and research-based solutions for the
overall improvement of the web designing process.
Featuring relevant coverage on the analytics,
metrics, usage, and security aspects of web
environments, this publication is ideally designed
for reference use by engineers, researchers,
graduate students, and web designers interested in
the enhancement of various types of websites.
  Digital Marketing Trends and Prospects Dr.
Shakti Kundu,2021-01-15 Familiarize yourself with
different effective strategies in Digital
MarketingÊ Ê KEY FEATURESÊ ¥ Understand the basics
terminologies in Digital Marketing ¥ Understand
the impact of Search Engine Optimization (SEO) on
online business ¥ Identify important elements of
E-mail marketing and its applicability in the
digital world ¥ Get familiar with Mobile marketing
and Web analytics tools ¥ Understand different
Traditional Marketing and Digital Marketing
techniques DESCRIPTIONÊ The book starts with the
basic concepts of Marketing, benefits &
opportunity of Digital Marketing and its usage in
various domains of business. You will learn how to
work with SEO, E-mail Marketing and Digital
Display Advertising. The book will then cover the
key metrics of SMM & Mobile marketing and Web
analytics.Ê This book not only focusses on Digital
Marketing but also covers many real-world examples
based on the latest Marketing strategies or
techniques in Digital Marketing. Ê WHAT YOU WILL
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LEARN ¥ Get familiar with B2B SEO and B2C SEO
strategies in Digital MarketingÊ ¥ Understand the
importance of gathering offline and online data in
Email marketing ¥ Learn how to create and test
landing pages ¥ Generate traffic and behavior
report of marketers and targeted users ¥ Get
familiar with the Web analytics tools and process.
WHO THIS BOOK IS FOR This book is for anyone
interested in Digital Marketing. Professionals who
are working in the Digital Marketing domain can
use this book as a reference. Ê TABLE OF
CONTENTSÊÊ 1. Introduction to Digital Marketing 2.
Search Engine Optimization (SEO): The core of
Digital Marketing 3. E-mail Marketing and Digital
Display Advertising 4. Social Media Marketing 5.
Mobile Marketing and Web Analytics
  Web Site Measurement Hacks Eric T.
Peterson,2005-08-19 In order to establish and then
maintain a successful presence on the Web,
designing a creative site is only half the battle.
What good is an intricate Web infrastructure if
you're unable to measure its effectiveness? That's
why every business is desperate for feedback on
their site's visitors: Who are they? Why do they
visit? What information or service is most
valuable to them? Unfortunately, most common Web
analytics software applications are long on
functionality and short on documentation. Without
clear guidance on how these applications should be
integrated into the greater Web strategy, these
often expensive investments go underused and
underappreciated. Enter Web Site Measurement
Hacks, a guidebook that helps you understand your
Web site visitors and how they contribute to your



12

business's success. It helps organizations and
individual operators alike make the most of their
Web investment by providing tools, techniques, and
strategies for measuring--and then improving--
their site's usability, performance, and design.
Among the many topics covered, you'll learn:
definitions of commonly used terms, such as key
performance indicators (KPIs) how to drive
potential customers to action how to gather
crucial marketing and customer data which features
are useful and which are superfluous advanced
techniques that senior Web site analysts use on a
daily basis By examining how real-world companies
use analytics to their success, Web Site
Measurement Hacks demonstrates how you, too, can
accurately measure your Web site's overall
effectiveness. Just as importantly, it bridges the
gulf between the technical teams charged with
maintaining your Web's infrastructure and the
business teams charged with making management
decisions. It's the technology companion that
every site administrator needs.
  Software Development ,2004
  Redis¨ Deep Dive Suyog Dilip Kale,Chinmay
Kulkarni,2021-02-18 Complete reference guide to
Redis Ê KEY FEATURESÊÊ _ Complete coverage of
Redis Modules. _ Best practices, tips and tricks,
and expert techniques to scale Redis. _
Troubleshooting solutions to perform real-time
faster data processing for client applications. Ê
DESCRIPTIONÊÊ This book begins with teaching you
to set up your own Redis environment, followed by
Redis data structures, their architecture, and use
cases. You get to learn the details about Redis
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Modules such as RediSearch, RedisJSON,
RedisTimeSeries, RedisAI, and RedisGraph with
specific business use-case examples. This book
makes you a Redis Expert by getting you hands-on
with best practices on Redis and some tricks to
scale Redis activities. WHAT YOU WILL LEARN _
RedisÕs advantages over the other NOSQL databases.
_ Explore Redis Enterprise and its real gameplay
in enterprise applications. _ Learn Redis data
structures through practically demonstrated use
cases. _ Learn from Industry expert to setup the
Redis in production environment. _ Understand how
Redis enterprise enhances Redis OSS. Ê WHO THIS
BOOK IS FORÊÊ This book is ideal for anyone who is
interested in understanding the basic concepts of
the Redis database. The book will help the IT
professionals, Software developers, Technical
leads, Architects. Readers should have a working
knowledge of database designing, basic programming
skills, and an understanding of the latest trends
in cloud computing. Ê TABLE OF CONTENTS 1.
Introduction to NoSQL World 2. NoSQL database
types 3. Are NoSQL databases better than
traditional databases? 4. History of Redis 5.
Getting started with Redis 6. Setting up Redis 7.
Redis Data Structures in details 8. Scaling Redis
9. Modules 10. Redis use cases 11. Redis as
database service - enterprise solutions 12. What
is new in Redis 6? 13. Appendix A (i) Using Redis-
cli (ii) RedisInsight tool (iii) Community helps
  Simulation and Analysis of Mathematical Methods
in Real-Time Engineering Applications T. Ananth
Kumar,E. Golden Julie,Y. Harold Robinson,S. M.
Jaisakthi,2021-09-08 SIMULATIONS AND ANALYSIS of
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Mathematical Methods Written and edited by a group
of international experts in the field, this
exciting new volume covers the state of the art of
real-time applications of computer science using
mathematics. This breakthrough edited volume
highlights the security, privacy, artificial
intelligence, and practical approaches needed by
engineers and scientists in all fields of science
and technology. It highlights the current
research, which is intended to advance not only
mathematics but all areas of science, research,
and development, and where these disciplines
intersect. As the book is focused on emerging
concepts in machine learning and artificial
intelligence algorithmic approaches and soft
computing techniques, it is an invaluable tool for
researchers, academicians, data scientists, and
technology developers. The newest and most
comprehensive volume in the area of mathematical
methods for use in real-time engineering, this
groundbreaking new work is a must-have for any
engineer or scientist’s library. Also useful as a
textbook for the student, it is a valuable
contribution to the advancement of the science,
both a working handbook for the new hire or
student, and a reference for the veteran engineer.
  Mastering Data Warehousing Cybellium Ltd,
Architect, Build, and Optimize Your Data Warehouse
Are you ready to revolutionize the way your
organization stores and accesses data? Mastering
Data Warehousing is your definitive guide to
architecting, building, and optimizing data
warehouses that facilitate efficient data storage
and retrieval. Whether you're a data architect
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designing robust warehouse structures or a
business leader aiming to glean insights from your
data, this book equips you with the knowledge and
strategies to master the art of data warehousing.
Key Features: 1. Architecting Data Warehouses:
Immerse yourself in the world of data warehousing,
understanding its significance, challenges, and
opportunities. Build a strong foundation that
empowers you to design data warehouses that cater
to your organization's needs. 2. Data Warehouse
Models: Master various data warehouse models.
Learn about star schema, snowflake schema, and
other dimensional modeling techniques for
organizing data for efficient querying and
analysis. 3. Data ETL (Extract, Transform, Load):
Uncover the power of ETL processes in data
warehousing. Explore techniques for extracting
data from diverse sources, transforming it for
analysis, and loading it into your warehouse. 4.
Data Quality and Governance: Delve into data
quality and governance within data warehousing.
Learn how to ensure data accuracy, consistency,
and compliance within your warehouse. 5.
Optimizing Query Performance: Master techniques
for optimizing query performance. Learn about
indexing, partitioning, and materialized views to
enhance query speed and responsiveness. 6.
Scalability and High Availability: Explore
strategies for scaling and ensuring high
availability of your data warehouse. Learn how to
handle growing data volumes and ensure
uninterrupted access to critical information. 7.
Cloud Data Warehousing: Discover the world of
cloud data warehousing. Learn about designing and
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migrating data warehouses to cloud platforms,
enabling scalability and cost-efficiency. 8. Data
Warehousing Tools and Platforms: Uncover a range
of tools and platforms for data warehousing.
Explore traditional solutions as well as modern
technologies like columnar databases and data
lakes. 9. Real-Time Data Warehousing: Dive into
real-time data warehousing techniques. Learn how
to capture and process streaming data for instant
insights and decision-making. 10. Real-World
Applications: Gain insights into real-world use
cases of data warehousing across industries. From
business intelligence to customer analytics,
discover how organizations leverage data
warehouses for strategic advantage. Who This Book
Is For: Mastering Data Warehousing is an essential
resource for data architects, analysts, and
business professionals aiming to excel in
designing and managing data warehouses. Whether
you're enhancing your technical skills or
transforming data into actionable insights, this
book will guide you through the intricacies and
empower you to harness the full potential of data
warehousing. © 2023 Cybellium Ltd. All rights
reserved. www.cybellium.com
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